
 

 

Memo No.  SACM/PRN/Notice/11/24/201             Date: 19.11.2024 

 

NOTICE for NAAC Awareness Programme  
 

This is to inform all STUDENTS of the College that NAAC Peer Team is coming to 

college on 26 and 27 November 2024. 

 

In this regard, a NAAC Awareness Programme will be held on 21 November 

2024 at 3:30 p.m. at the Room No. EB-15. 

 

All Alumni of Saheed Anurup Chandra Mahavidyalaya and Parents of current 

Students requested attend this Seminar positively. 

 

Please treat this as very urgent and please be present in the programme   

 

 

   
______________________ 

Prof(Dr.) Santanu Kr Sen 

Principal    

 


